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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DECEMBER 4-C4


District Governor - Fanny Chu	 	 	 	 District Secretary - Yvonne Kantola

1st Vice District Governor - Augusto “Dr Jun” Valera	 	 District Treasury - Phillip Guan

2nd Vice District Governor - John Hui	 	 	 Region Two Chair - Shannon Eberhardt

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Region Two Zone One Chair - Bill Stipinovich


NOVEMBER 1, 2020 

November 5, 2020	 Board/General Meeting, 6:30 pm. @ Kippu Sushi Restaurant, 1707

	 	 	 Buchanan Mall, San Francisco (Post & Buchanan; around the corner

	 	 	 from Sanppo Sushi; across the Buchanan Mall from Soko Hardware)


November 7, 2020	 District 4-C4 2nd Cabinet Meeting, 9 am.  More information to follow

	 	 	 on the virtual Cabinet meeting hosted by Region Two.   


December 3, 2020	 BoardGeneral Meeting - details to be announced


January 7, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - details to be announced


February 4, 2021	 Board/General Meeting - details to be announced


February 6, 2021	 District 4-C4 3rd Cabinet Meeting.  More information to follow


NOVEMBER 5, 2020 MEETING:  Please note that the November 5th meeting will be held at the 
Kippu Sushi Restaurant, 1707 Buchanan Mall (Post & Buchanan), 6:30 pm.  It will probably be 
the seating outside in the Mall area so please take note of the weather and the fact that 
Standard Time will in place so it may be much cooler.  Please email President Lion Bill 
(williamstipinovich@comast.net) who is making the arrangements for the meeting so that he 
can get a good idea of the attendance.  Also please try to attend since this will our first in-
person in 7 months.


DID YOU KNOW:  Osaka Umeda Lions Club of Osaka, Japan is officially our Sister Lions Club.  
The sisterhood ceremonies were done in 1989.  The first was done October 1st in San 
Francisco hosted by the Nikkei Lions Club and the second was done in Osaka hosted by the 
Osaka Umeda Lions on October 6th.  Both clubs were represented by club members in each of 
the ceremonies.  We have had many members acting as the club representative with the Osaka 
Umeda Lions Club over the years and often when they are in Japan, they make an effort to do 
a club visitation.  Our present representative from the Nikkei Lions Club is Lion Reiko Hankins, 
who was fortunate to visit the Osaka Umeda Lions Club at their monthly meeting in October, 
2019, some 30 years from the joining of the two clubs.  Lion Reiko maintains contact with the 
Osaka Umeda Lions Club through Ms. Sasaki, their office lady.  They also have not had a 
meeting since March 2020 due to the COVID 19 situation.  If by chance, one of our members 
have an opportunity to visit Japan and the Osaka area, make sure you contact Lion Reiko 
ahead of time and who can relay that information to Ms. Sasaki and a possible visitation can 
be arranged.  Many thanks to Lion Reiko who is ensuring that we have contact with our Sister 
Club and keeps up with their activities by their monthly newsletter that we receive.


President - Bill Stipinovich		 	 Secretary - Alan Layug

1st Vice President - Bruce Iwafuchi	 	 Treasurer - Donna Kimura

2nd Vice President - Dan Yee	 	 Membership Recruitment/Retention - David Fujita 
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